
 

PUBLIC 

Notification On HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Beijing Winland 

IFC Sub-Branch Resumption 

 

Dear Customer,  

HSBC (China) Beijing Winland International Finance Center Sub-Branch will resume 

the services, including ATM service and non-cash counter service, from 7 July 2022, 

after the renovation completion. Our address is Unit F109-F110, G/F, WINLAND IFC, 

No.7 Financial Street, XICHENG District, BEIJING. For more details, please contact 

your relationship manager or HSBC service hotline 95366. Thank you for your support. 

 

Warm Prompt: To protect your health, our Sub-Branch will be disinfected on a regular 

basis. When you visit any of our branches, please make sure to wear a mask and 

cooperate with our staff to have your temperature taken. Thanks for your understanding 

and support. 
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